
Town of Windsor 

Memorandum 

September 9, 2022 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager 

Agenda Item No. q e 

SUBJECT: Proposal for Senior Programs at the Windsor Town Center 

Background 
At the August 9th meeting of the Windsor Town Council, the Memorandum of Understanding 
regarding the Senior Services of Southeastern Virginia (SSSEV A) proposal to provide senior 
programs at the Windsor Town Center was approved. 

Specifics 
Following Council's approval, Town staff met with Mr. Zollos of the SSSEVA to discuss the 
MOU's parameters. SSSEVA has considered the MOU and has chosen to decline the agreement. 
The reasons given by Mr. Zollos were the conflicts with the current use of the Center by Isle of 
Wight County Schools and Parks and Recreation Department. 

Enclosures 
None 

Recommended Action 
For Council's Information 


